
 

 
 

Notification of night works –  
protective gantry hoarding installation, 
12 to 15 October 

To support ongoing construction activities of the new 
Sydney Children’s Hospital Stage 1 and Minderoo 
Children’s Comprehensive Cancer Centre, night works to 
finalise the installation of a protective overhead gantry 
hoarding will be undertaken at the corner of Hospital 
Road and High Street.  

The gantry hoarding is required to enable adjacent 
construction activities to progress safely over the vehicle 
egress route from the Sydney Children’s Hospital.    

Approved out of hours installation activities will occur 
between 6pm and 6am across four evenings from 
Thursday 12 to Sunday 15 October inclusive, weather 
permitting. 

Construction activity will include the use of machinery 
and equipment, including the tower crane, fork and 
scissor lifts to install the supporting structure, along with 
associated lighting.  

Intermittent construction noise is likely as a result of 
these installation works. It is intended that the noisiest 
work components will be carried out in the early evening 
(where possible). 

To enable the works, visitor parking restrictions will be in 
place at the Sydney Children’s Hospital Main Entrance. 
Signage and traffic control will support parking 
restrictions and associated vehicle detours.  

There will be no impact to the Children’s Emergency 
Department access. 



 

 
 

High Street pedestrian access in the vicinity of the works 
will be restricted to the northern footpath throughout 
the installation. 

For any questions or concerns about this work, please 
contact the project team via the details below. 

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this 
important project. 

Location of works 

 
 

All activity dates and times are subject to change. Contingency dates from 
Thursday 19 to Sunday 22 October inclusive have been identified in the event of 
inclement weather. 


